
 

Parish of Christ the King 
Meltham 

 

 
 

You are invited to join us on Sunday, 6th November 2016 
at St. Bartholomew’s, Greens End Road at 4.30pm. 

 

to remember with thanksgiving the life of loved ones dear departed 
 

We hope that you, together with family and friends,  
can join us to remember those who have died and give thanks to God for their lives.  

 

If you would like a name to be included in our prayers during the service,  
please give it to the designated people when you arrive. 

 

During the service there will also be the opportunity to light a candle as a sign of 
remembrance. 

 

We hope that you will be able to join us for this very special occasion. 
 

Reverend Maureen  
xxx 

 
 
 


